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Terry Fox Fundraising 
Our Terry Fox Fundraising was the most successful 
ever at Legacy!! We will be sending a cheque for 
$1234.76 to the Terry Fox Foundation. We are so 
proud of our community!! Special shout out to the 
Blue House Colour Family that raised a total of $337 
(that is 337 points for the Blue Team!!!) 

Rob on the Road 
105.9 FM was at Legacy today interviewing many of 
our students about Halloween in preparation for 
their radio programming next week. “Rob on the 
Road” visited select classes to get material and 
understand Halloween from a child’s perspective. 
We have invited him back for the celebrations next 
Friday...Let’s see if he dares to come back!!!! 
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Halloween 
Each year, our students celebrate the long-standing tradition of Halloween. Students celebrating this 
occasion in costume at our school must comply with the Safe School’s policy. Costume accessories 
including, but not limited to, toy guns, knives, axes, swords, etc. are not in compliance with York 
Region District School Board’s Safe Schools Policy #668.0. Please note that this policy applies to all 
students at all levels, including Kindergarten. Thank you for your understanding. We look forward to 
having a safe and enjoyable Halloween. 

House Colour Tribe Points Update 
1st Place - Blue - 490  
2nd Place - Yellow - 460 

3rd Place - Red - 440 

4th Place - Green - 431 
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